Sent: 30 August 2017 11:32

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Subject: Re: Revisions 5 Oval Road 2017/2835/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Nora,

Very many apologies for not replying before -- I really shouldn't take
holidays!

This is a good solution (rooflights and maintaining front area), and we
would have no objection to it.

Many thanks for your work on this application and this outcome.

All good wishes,

Richard




Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Planning Officer - Development Management

Telephone: 02079745758
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